
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 
Week  10 Term 3 
 
Hello everyone, 
               Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control the Term 3 Disco has had to 

be postponed until Term 4. I would like to apologise if this causes any inconvenience to families. 

We will endeavour to run the disco early in Term 4.  

 

Just a reminder that parent teacher interviews are on tomorrow from 4:00- 8:00 and on Friday 

from 8:00 – 1:00. There will be no classes on Friday but your children are expected to attend their 

interview with you. Times can be booked online through Compass or if you ring the school Tracey 

or Lisa will be able to assist you. It is vitally important that you meet with your child's teacher to 

discuss their progress this year and lay out some possible goals for the last term. 

 

We are lucky to have Dan Petro back on the first 2 days of term 4, Monday 8th October and  

Tuesday the 9th. Over those 2 days Dan will be working with some of our students and teachers in 

classes. It is very exciting that we have been able to book Dan for Monday evening from 6:00 until 

8:00. Dan will talk about different parenting strategies and how best to work with your children. 

His entertaining look at this most important of tasks, to raise our children to be happy and  

successful in their lives, always gives nuggets of knowledge that will assist every parent. 

 

Swimming begins on the second Monday of school, 15/10/18. A copy of the swimming timetable is 

attached to the newsletter. Parents will need to pack bathers, towel, swimming goggles and a 

spare pair of undies. It should be a great program over the term and I know the students will have 

a wonderful time at the pool. 

 

On a personal note I would like to thank the staff and students at 754 for supporting me over the 

last six weeks while Ms Nagle has been away. I have really enjoyed this challenging time and know 

that I have learnt a lot about myself and the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 19th September 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

September 
Wed 19th: School Disco **POSTPONED** 
 
Thur 20th: Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
  (Gold Coin Donation)  
Thur 20th: Parent Teacher Interviews  4.00 - 8.00pm 
 
Fri 21st: Parent Teacher Interviews  
         (No Children at School unless attending an interview)  
         8.30am - 1.00pm 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

October 
 
Mon 8th: First day Term 4 
 
Mon 8th: Dan Petro Parent information session 
   6.30pm - 8.00pm 
 
Mon 15th: First day of Sw imming Lessons 
 
 
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Bookings are now open to Parents/Carers via the Compass portal. This 
is our preferred method for you to make appointments with your  
child/children's teacher. If you have problems please call into the office 
so they can assist you.  
 
Thursday 20th September is a normal school day for students as parent/teacher interviews do not 
commence until 4.00pm. Please remember that students are only required at school on Friday 21st 
September while attending their parent/teacher interviews with their  
parents/carers.  
 
 
School Disco **POSTPONED**: 
The school disco that was due to be held tonight has been postponed until term 
4. Unfortunately our DJ is not available due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
 
Swimming Lessons Prep - Grade 4: 
Swimming lessons commence in term 4 for prep to grade 4 students. Lessons will be held every 
Monday with the first session being Monday October 15th. Swimming lesson must be paid in full 
prior to the first lesson. Permission notes were sent home last week, if your child/children will not 
be participating can you please inform the classroom teacher of the office.  
 
 
Curriculum day: 
Monday 22nd October is a curriculum day so there will be no  
school for students. Staff will be involved in training day with the  
Fountas & Pinnell LiteracyTM  educators.  
 
 
Dan Petro: 
On Monday 8th October Dan Petro will again be visiting our school. We are holding a Parent  
information session from 6.30pm - 8.00pm. This is a free session and open to all parents/carers.  
 
 
School Holidays: 
School holidays start on Friday 21st September, students are not required at school on this date as 
we will be conducting Parent/Teacher Interviews. The first day for term 4 is Monday 8th October. 
 
 
Ready Set Go Prep transition Program: 
Our Ready Set Go, free school ready program commences on Friday  
October 12th. If you have a child starting school in 2019 please call the office 
to book a place. This program will run every Friday from 9.15am - 2.30pm 
This is open to the general community and you are not committed to send 
your child here at the completion of the program.  
 
 
Music Lessons Term 4: 

Due to swimming lessons taking place on a Monday throughout term 4 we 
have made a change to the day students have their lessons with the music 
tutors. Students will now have their music lessons on Tuesday mornings for 
the duration of term 4. Unfortunately some families still have outstanding 
music fees so your child/children will not be able to participate with the Music 
Enrichment program in term 4.  

Please see the office staff if you have a concern with your music fees.  
 
 
 
Grade 6 Photo Day: 
On Tuesday 9th October we have the school photographers coming back to 
the school to take end of year photos of our grade 6 students. Unfortunately 
we can not accommodated other students or families at this time. Can you 
please make sure your child/children are in the correct school uniform. 
Thank you. 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Frederick Bowerman for always having a go and trying his best w ith his 
work. You are showing great improvement.    
 
1 /2 A: Xander Strickland for working hard to improve his resilience. Xander was able to  
demonstrate this by persevering and trying his best when reading to the teacher. You should be very proud of 
how far you have come with your reading.   
 
1/2 B: Kobe Fields has been continuing to demonstrate resilience at school. He has been able to 
play fairly in the playground and move on from small issues. He is really showing maturity in his actions in both 
the classroom and the playground. Well done Kobe, we are super proud of your effort.   
  
1/2 C: Harmoni Tregea-Eades  for showing resilience when she is faced with the problem of not having 
anyone to play with out in the playground. Harmoni never lets this issue get her down, she makes the effort to 
seek out and play with other students she doesn’t interact with in the classroom.   
  
3/4 A: Caleb Campbell for being a resilient “special friend” and working hard to catch up on 
his work requirements.     
 
3/4 B: Grace Smith for demonstrating the school values of respect, responsibility and 
resilience in the classroom. You are always smiling while doing so, Fantastic.    
 
3/4 C: Kailee Helmers is a student that always completes her work to the best of her ability and is 
always willing to have a go. 
  
5/6 A: Teacher Absent 
  
5/6 B: Annabelle Greaves for show ing resilience. You were very brave when you fell 
and broke your arm and grazed your face. You are such a positive person and we know you will 
bounce back.    
  
5/6 C: Gracie Ross copes w ith difficult situations w ith resilience and respect for  
others. She is also improving with being able to concentrate on her work and ignore distractions  
 
5/6 D: Ella Balmer has made such an improvement in the classroom. You have applied 
yourself when you received feedback and we have seen great results because of this.  

 
Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave 
your name and number with the office staff. 

Please check the menu for new pricing.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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